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Welcome back!

Our team hopes all of our students and families had a restful summer.
We are glad to be back and ready to provide services to our LAUSD

students, families, and community members. 

SEPA LA and SEPA Panorama continue with our regular hours: 
Monday-Friday from 7:30AM to 4:00PM.

Upcoming Events
 One Enrollment: 

October 1  st

Contreras Learning Center Health Fair:
October 11th

University HS Charter Health Fair:
November 15th

Thanksgiving holiday: 
November 27th-28th

Resources
LAUSD Resource Brochure
LAUSD Student Enrollment

School Attendance A Guide for Parents (iAttend)
We Are One

Alejandra Leyva  
PSA Counselor

Alejandra is in her fifth year with LAUSD
and works as a PSA Counselor at the

SEPA Center in Los Angeles. She enjoys
connecting with families and being part of

a fun, supportive team. Alejandra is
currently working toward her MFT license
and values the training she’s received to

better support families facing mental
health challenges. This fall, she’s looking

forward to visiting friends in Japan!
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